

Professor Mathew Cheung Hong Kong Tak Ming College 115 Chatham Road South 5/F Tsim Sha Tsui Kowloon HONG KONG

13 January 2017

Dear Professor Cheung

Staithes 3 The Watermark Metro Riverside Newcastle upon Tyne NE11 9SN United Kingdom

T: +44 (0)191 493 0277 F: +44 (0)191 493 0278

E: aia@aiaworldwide.com

Exemptions

Following the review by the Association's Qualification Committee I am pleased to advise that holders of the listed qualifications shall be awarded the following exemptions:

Qualification	AIA Professional Examinations
Professional Diploma in Accounting & Finance	Module A
(International) (Graduates 1.1.2017 to	Paper 1 - Financial Accounting 1 on the basis of
31.12.2019)	Financial Accounting
	Paper 2 - Economics on the basis of Business
	Economics and Cost Accounting
	Paper 3 – Management Accounting 1 on the basis
	of Business Economics and Cost Accounting Plus
	Management Accounting
	Module B
	Paper 4 – Law on the basis of Business Law and
	Company Law
	Paper 5 - Auditing and Taxation on the basis of
	Auditing Plus Hong Kong Taxation
	Paper 6 - Information Processing on the basis of
	Quantative Methods and Management Information
	Systems
	Module C
	Paper 7 – Auditing on the basis of Auditing
	Paper 8 - Company Law on the basis of Business
	Law and Company Law
	Paper 9 - Management Information on the basis of
	Quantative Methods and Management Information
	Systems
	Module D
	Paper 10 – Business Management on the basis of
	Business Management and Marketing
	Paper 11 – Financial Accounting 2 on the basis of
	Financial Accounting II
	Paper 12 – Management Accounting 2

Due to the change in the assessment method ie 30% coursework and 70% exam, students will be required to achieve 55 marks in their exam paper to enable an exemption to be awarded. The college is required to provide students with a result slip/transcipt showing the following information:

Subject Assignment Weighting % Examination Weighting % Overall Outcome Mark Mark Mark

This information is essential for the awarding of exemption and if students are unable to provide this then no exemption will be awarded. Please note that this request must be incoporated from September and is applicable to all students.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Dorthy Milne

Administrative Executive